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GO WILDCATS!

ELECTIONS

BY COACH CASTRO:
After a stellar year of competition and sportsmanship, the
WSOC High School has been recognized as a full member
of the CIF in good standing. Additionally, we were invited
to apply for membership into the Western Athletic
Conference, and were voted in just this week. The league
is excited to welcome us into a competitive year as we
continue to build our athletic program thanks to the
tireless efforts of volunteer coaches and students who
have shown their Wildcat spirit. Congratulations! 

BY LILY LIEBERMAN:
The Student Council Presidential Elections drew an
extraordinary voter turnout, with 94% of the student body
submitting their ballots! Juniors Emma and Isabel, and
Lauren and Sebastian  waged a campaign that spoke so
strongly to the interests and needs of the student body,
that there was no winner - the race was even. Because of
this incredible result, both sets of candidates have agreed
to form a coalition to run the Student Council next year so
that all students are represented through their collective
efforts. Thank you to all students showing such school
spirit! Be sure to follow the Student Council instagram for
updates @wsocstudentcouncil. Congratulations all!

PROM-A-PALOOZA
The  faculty is so excited to celebrate the school year with
students at the Prom-a-Palooza car parade on June 11 from 5
- 7pm! Although the drive-through experience can't replace
the events we've missed, it will provide the opportunity to be
together again before summer begins. Dust off those fancy
clothes and watch for more information to come!



SENIOR PLAY

MARIONETTES

BY KYRA SLUTZKY:
Despite an unconventional year, the seniors are keeping
the tradition of a senior play. On June 10th, the class will
be performing their rendition of She Kills Monsters,
adapted for a Zoom performance. The seniors and director
Gina Garrison have been improvising and collaborating on
rehearsing while working with this new technology to
present the piece. With the help of backgrounds and
graphic designs, the seniors have created a virtual stage for
their play. Stay tuned for login information about the 7pm
login on June 10th!

BY BROOKE WENGER:
Every year the freshman class creates handmade
marionettes, then perform an original play for the
end-of-year assembly. But with quarantine, the
current freshman experience has been a bit
different.  Freshman Venice Shoda says, “Making my
marionette at home is difficult because of the time
crunch and the delay… However, I am also grateful
and really enjoying being able to learn and figure out
how to progress on my marionette on my own.” This
year, the Freshman class is creating short skits
featuring their not-quite-complete marionettes, and
other dolls. Watch  for the short videos, coming on
June 12.

FOR MORE INFORMATION ABOUT ANY OF THE LISTED EVENTS,
EMAIL MS. BEKA AT BCASTRO@WALDORFSCHOOL.COM

100 MILES
BY LAUREN O'NEILL:
The 100 Mile Challenge engages students in bringing our
community together through competition and
encouragement. The goal is to stay active while staying
safe. Student participation and engagement in two
categories feet and wheels, has been outstanding. Mr.
Brennan says, “Competition is awesome because we can
push each other to limits unknown.” The juniors are in
the lead with 382. 05 miles, with freshman not far
behind with 217.85 miles. 
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